
Voices of the Last Frontier  
Chorus is a program for those  
living with dementia, their care  
partners and community  
volunteers. Join us weekly for  
an engaging hour of singing, 
group activities and sharing  
our stories (on Zoom).  This is an  
opportunity to check us out and 
see what you think!  Sign-up for 
one meeting or attend all ten.  

We welcome you to join us in 
making music and story-telling.  
Let your voice be heard!

To register or for more 
information contact:
Ann Farris
      afarris@alzalaska.org
      907-561-3313

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM 

Free to join. Registration required.
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